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SB 1506 

Relating to Oregon Wounded Warrior parking permits 
 

SB 1506 requires the Department of Transportation to offer a new type of parking permit, 

the “Oregon Wounded Warrior” permit, to veterans with a service-related total disability 

of at least 50%.  The permit would allow qualified veterans to park for free and without 

penalty in metered and time-limited public parking spaces.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends SB 1506 be 

reported out do pass.  
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